Colorado Division of

GREAT BASIN ENVIRONMENTAL
A% AND
e v ere AQUATICS
3 SIS ke P.O. Box 114

Richmond, Utah

84333

Reclamation Mining & Safety

greatbasin@greatbasinenvtl.com

Grand Junction Field Office {435)770-2347 er((335)2 704208,

101 South 3rd, Suite 301
Grand Junction, CO
81501

December 28, 2016

Dear, Ms. Yeldell:

On behalf of Cecil "Cork" Powell, owner of Vista Del Sol Ranch and operator of the
Powell Gravel Pit (M1995012), Great Basin Environmental and Aquatics (GBEA) is
submitting a request for an extension to address the requested clarifications to the
previously submitted Technical Revision. We apologize for the delay but GBEA is closed
over the holidays from December 22, 2016 through January 9, 2017.

It is anticipated that a response will be submitted mid month and well before the end of
January 2017 after consulting with Cork Powell on the clarifications.

Thank you for your consideration,

Respectfully,

Wl

Matt Combes
Co-owner, Great Basin Environmental and Aquatics
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